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"As we express our gratitude, we must never 

forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter 

words, but to live by them." - John F. Kennedy 

We had the most amazing holiday 
performances on Wednesday and Thursday 
night.  The support by families was 
overwhelming.  Space continues to present 
challenges at Elkhorn as we experienced 
standing room only for the performances.  A 
huge thank you to all those people involved in 
making the concerts a great success.  Ms. 
Dawe, your hard work in preparing the students 
for their performances is truly appreciated.  The 
students continue to be excited about their 
accomplishments. 

We look forward to next week and the 
Kindergarten concert on Tuesday morning. 

As we head into the break, I want to express my 
sincere wishes for our families to have a 
wonderful holiday and Happy New Year! 

  Holly Richards          
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Kindergarten Concert @ 

9:30 am 
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Thursday – Day 4 

Pizza day   

Pajama Day – Wear your 

PJ’s to school              

                     

Friday – Day 5 

Last day of school  

Elkhorn T-shirt day 
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Pizza Lunch 

The next Pizza Lunch is on Thursday December 22 – if you have not yet 
placed your order using our online store*, 
www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca/store, you still have time!  

Please be sure to place your order by Monday December 19.  We 
always welcome volunteers – please email us at 
pizzalunch@elkhornschoolcouncil.ca if you would like to be part of the 
pizza lunch team! 

ONLINE STORE – NEW PIZZA LUNCH DATES ADDED!!  
 
JAN 12 ● JAN 26 ● FEB 09 ● FEB 23 ● MAR 09 

Pizza Lunch has been a great success this first term and pizza lunch ordering for the 
New Year is now underway on our online store*, www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca/store.   

  

All Pizza Lunch proceeds collected from January through March 2017 will be allocated to 
the Elkhorn Playscape Replacement Fund. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*If you are experiencing difficulty creating an account or placing your pizza order, please 
contact our website administrator, admin@elkhornschoolcouncil.ca, for assistance.   
 

Only online orders are accepted. 

http://www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca/store
mailto:pizzalunch@elkhornschoolcouncil.ca
http://www.elkhornschoolcouncil.ca/store
mailto:admin@elkhornschoolcouncil.ca


 

 

 

From all of the staff at Elkhorn we would like to wish  

all of our families a Safe and Happy Holiday 

Season. 

 

See you back at school on January 9, 2017

 


